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June 19,1985
3F0685-20

Mr. Harley Silver, Project Manager
Operating Reactor Branch #4
Division of Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
7920 Norfolk Avenue
Bethesda, MD 20014

Subject: Crystal River Unit 3
Docket No. 50-302
Operating License No. DPR-72
Technical Specification Change Request No.126

Dear Sir:

Our change request dated February 14, 1985 was based on the then pending NRC
approval of DAW-1543, Rev. 2, which was submitted on behalf of the Babcock &
Wilcox Owners Group Materials Subcommittee with FPC as an active participant.
At the request of the NRC staff, we did not include a reference to the topical in
our proposed Technical Specification Change Request. The topical has since been
approved (May 8,1985 SER from C. Thomas, NRC to 3. Taylor, B&W). Therefore,
we wish to supplement our change request by noting that the deleted capsule
schedule will be controlled via NRC approval of appropriate submittals on behalf of
the B&W Owners Group in response to 10 CFR 50, Appendix G. The most recent
such submittal is BAW-1543, Rev. 2.

Sincerely,

o

G. R. Westafer
Manager, Nuclear Operations
Licensing and Fuel Management
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